Explanation of veto of mayor admin staff being turned into
communications staff person '

I appreciate the efforts to have someone on City staff responsible for communications. I believe
it requires someone’s full time attention and should not be added on to an existing staff person’s

responsibilities.
I hope to work with the Council quickly to create such a position.

It is clear to me that the existing staff would not have the time to accommodate the additional
responsibilities on top of the already identified duties.



